
FUTURE OF THE WORKSHOP 

 

I want to explain the future of the workshop: 

 

I have been already organizing the workshop for 28 years now, so several colleagues have 

suggested this great honor to rename the congress to Várady’s Workshop. 

 

Ultimately, Prof. Sarolta Karpati, Director of the Department of Dermatology of the 

University Hospital in Budapest, not only agreed in the same opinion, but she had rewritten 

the name of the program. 

 

I thank the colleagues who have suggested the renaming, and I particularly thank Prof. 

Kárpáti that she had not only said, but had immediately changed the name. 

 

She said and wrote that the Varady name is worthy of the workshop. 

 

Another reason for the name-change is my age and health status. So, I am going to organize 

the 30
th

 Workshop in 2015. The congress in Cancun/Mexico (18-19 October, 2013) is 

classified as the 29
th

 Workshop. 

 

For a better changing procedure, the 28
th

 congress is already named as “Várady’s Workshop”. 

The change is also considered on the 27
th

 DVD. I wanted a little “tradition” avoiding the 

sudden change. 

 

After the 30
th

 Frankfurter Workshop next year would end this traditional meeting forever, 

because the name is bounded to Frankfurt! 

 

But with the name Várady, it is not bounded anymore at anywhere, anyone can organize 

a meeting in different places. Actually, the Várady’s Workshop will go on. We will 

announce at each session who and where will organize it. Várady’s Workshop is pre-planned 

and provided for several years. In this way, new places will be connected to the workshop! 

 

Target dates: 2016 Budapest,  2017 Riga,  2018 Düsseldorf,  2019 Varna,  2020 Vienna! 

 

I would be very happy if you would come numerous to the last meeting in Frankfurt! Please, 

invite also other colleagues! 

 

Best regards 

Prof. Várady 


